
 

 

 
 
16th September 2022 
 
 
 
Ref: JVA151500Sxx series End of Life 
 
 
 
Please note that following a portfolio review, with immediate effect all models in the 

JVA151500Sxx series are not recommended for new designs and will be made obsolete 

(EOL) from 31st December 2022. 

  

For further information, or if you have any questions, please contact your local sales office 

to discuss: 

 
https://www.xppower.com/Support/Contact-Us 

 

 

 

Best Regards 

 

Martin Wright 
 

Martin Wright 

Marketing Manager 
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